FREEPORT SENIOR CITIZEN
MINUTE FEBRUARY17 ,2020

A meeting of the Freeport Senior Citizens Commission was held February 17, 2019 at 12:00 noon
At the Velasco Community House 110 skinner Street, Freeport Texas.

Attendees: Ona Johnson, Sammye Moore, Mary Talbert and Diann Crosby, Jane Hawkins, and
Martha Sue Westbrook.

Being as a quorum was present the meeting was called to order by Martha Sue Westbrook at 12:05 P M.

The first order of business was the approval of the minutes from the January 20,2020 meeting.
Jane Hawkins made a motion to accept the minutes as read and Sammye Moore second.
Motion passed.

Chairman’s Report

About 30 people attended Game Day.

Martha Sue Westbrook reported that Kim Townsend from the Visitor Center will no longer be the
Liaison between the Freeport Senior Citizen Committee and the City of Freeport. On March 1%
Lee Ann Strahan at the museum will be the liaison.

Sub-Committee Report:

Ad — Diann Crosby

OPEN DAY- No Report.

TRIPS- Sammy Moore will report on the trips planned for 2020.
BINGO- April 20,2020

TELEPHONE — No Report

GAMES- NO REPORT

FOOD- NO REPORT

There being no further business the meeting was adjourned at 1:15.
Sammye Moore made a motion to adjourn and Diann Crosby second the motion. Motion passed.

Submitted by:
Ona Johnson, Secretary



